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NATIVITY PREPARATORY SCHOOL NEW BEDFORD 

IS AN INDEPENDENT, TUITION-FREE MIDDLE 

SCHOOL FOR BOYS FROM LOW-INCOME FAMILIES 

IN THE NEW BEDFORD AREA. THE SCHOOL 

PROVIDES A CHALLENGING AND SUPPORTIVE 

LEARNING ENVIRONMENT, WHERE MOTIVATED 

STUDENTS OF ALL FAITHS ARE OFFERED AN 

INTELLECTUAL, CULTURAL, PHYSICAL AND MORAL 

EDUCATION. THE GOAL IS TO GRADUATE YOUNG 

MEN WHO ARE ACADEMICALLY PREPARED FOR 

FURTHER EDUCATION, INSPIRED TO LEAD THEIR 

LIVES WITH HUMILITY, AND DEDICATED TO 

SERVING OTHERS.

NATIVITY MISSION
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Dear Friends,

If last year was one of surprise and uncertainty for the Nativity community in the face of a new, 
devastating disease, this year was one of vigilance, adaptation, and resilience. Through it all, 
our inspiring mission, supported by new sources of government assistance and record-breaking 
financial support from generous donors, was able to move forward.
We began the school year amidst great economic and medical threats as COVID-19 spread 
around the world; solutions were elusive, and treatments were limited. Like every element of 
society, we at Nativity Prep experienced a rollercoaster ride of hope one week with setbacks the 
next. But amidst the persistent anxiety, shifting guidance, new safety requirements, our resilient 
and adaptive spirit buoyed us and the fundamental work…preparing young men for a brighter 
future…continued apace.
Every day, now that we have returned from remote learning, we see that strength reflected on the 
faces of teachers and students going about the real work of education…in the classroom, in the 
gym and on our new John Martin Playground. In every venue, we see Nativity boys expanding 
their knowledge of the world and developing their character. Seeing this play out on the 
basketball court, we are reminded of the words of John Wooden, the legendary UCLA basketball 
coach, who lived, coached, and inspired his players based on his “Seven Point Creed”.

• Be true to yourself
• Make each day a masterpiece
• Help others
• Drink deeply from good books
• Make friendship a fine art
• Build shelter against a rainy day
• Pray for guidance and give thanks for your blessings every day

Words of wisdom like these, if heeded, underpin the sort of character development we seek for 
our students and ourselves, and provide guidance to all of us as we navigate through the difficult 
times, we live in.
So, it is with confidence in our future and a special sense of pride in our community – students, 
parents, faculty, staff, volunteers, Trustees, community partners, donors – that we present this 
annual report. The remarkable culture of the Nativity Prep community was tested and found to  
be strong.

MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD CHAIR AND HEAD OF SCHOOL

Sincerely,

Jay Goldrick 
HEAD OF SCHOOL

Ed Ottensmeyer 
CHAIR, BOARD OF TRUSTEES



NICOLE WILLIAMS is a third year teacher, and is teaching 
7th and 8th grade math. She graduated from St. Lawrence 
University in 2019 and is currently working on getting a 
Master’s degree in Curriculum and Teaching at Boston 
University. This fall Nicole is helping students learn how to 
sail at the community boating center, and in the spring she 
will help with the yearbook and running the volleyball club. 
Nicole is also acting as our Community Partner Liaison. 
Through this role she is actively working with community 
partners to bring new experiences to our school community. 
She is excited to have everyone back in the building and 
get a new school year started.

ISAIAH RATTI, was born and raised in New Bedford, and 
he graduated from Nativity in 2010. From there he went 
on to Northfield Mount Hermon School before receiving 
his undergraduate degree and master's degree from the 
University of Massachusetts, Dartmouth. This is his third 
year teaching at Nativity. He is currently teaching 8th 
grade English, 6th grade Social Studies, and serving as our 
school's Athletic Director.

KATE WAHLE graduated from Stonehill College in 2020 
with a degree in communications, graphic design, and 
education. This is her second year at Nativity, where she 
is teaching fifth grade Social Studies and English and is 
Director of Advising. She is coaching sailing in the fall, 
basketball in the winter, and working on the yearbook in 
the spring. Kate is pursuing her master’s degree at Boston 
University. She looks forward to meeting the new fifth 
grade class and seeing old faces in the hallways!

FOX MAXWELL comes from Pittsfield, Maine where his 
family owns and operates an alpaca and sheep farm. He 
went to Hamilton College for Mathematics with a minor in 
Education with the end goal of becoming a teacher. He 
has worked as a camp counselor for five years, four at an 
outdoor Quaker camp called Camp Dark Waters and one at 
a STEM camp at his old high school, The Maine School of 
Science and Mathematics. 

CURRENT NATIVITY FACULTY 2021-2022
O U R  T E A C H E R S



MADDIE INLOW graduated from Bates College in 2017 
where she was a biology major and an education minor as 
well as a student-athlete on the softball team. In 2020 she 
completed her Masters in Education at Boston University. 
Maddie is in her fifth year at Nativity and is the Curriculum 
Director and Data Manager, as well as the teacher of 7th 
and 8th grade science. This fall she is working with students 
and tutors in the after school Academic Support Program. 
She will be coaching basketball in the winter and volleyball 
in the spring along with running the yearbook club.

JULIA MORELL graduated from Saint Louis University 
in 2021. She will teach Integrated and Earth Sciences to 
the 5th and 6th graders at Nativity. She is elated to be 
teaching such a great group of students that match her 
energy and curiosity, and constantly encourages them 
to always "think like a scientist" question everything! 
Outside the lab, Julia also runs community service, 
coaches soccer, and co-coordinates Mock Trial. In the 
spring, she will be starting up a club that is focused on 
the climate, nature, animals and biodiversity.

GRAHAM DAVIDSON from Cleveland, Ohio, joined the 
Nativity community during the start of the 2020-2021 
school year after majoring in history at Lafayette College. 
This year, Graham is teaching eighth grade Civics 
with Temple and sixth grade English with Coordinator 
ensuring that everyone has what they need for their 
classes. After school, Graham serves as the Head Coach 
for the soccer team and enjoys watching their hard 
work translate into success on the field. In his free time 
Graham is working on completing his master’s degree in 
education at Boston University to continue to grow as  
a teacher.

2021 ANNUAL REPORT    5



CAMPAIGN UPDATE

We are so pleased to report on the conclusion of Nativity’s Prep’s recent 
capital campaign, Nativity2020: Building our Community One Boy at 
a Time followed by Phase 2, Sustaining our Future and our Promise.  
Through this two-phase campaign, our intentions were to “embark on a 
bold new endeavor of a campaign that focused on the specific needs 
that would allow Nativity Prep to fulfill our commitment to both our current 
and future students.” 

We are so grateful for the outpouring of support we received. It was 
because of you, our generous community, that Nativity2020 was a 
tremendous success!  

This comprehensive campaign made it possible for us to complete the 
following essential projects in support of our students:

NativityPLAYS – The transformation of the old YWCA indoor pool 
area into an expansive, 4,000 sq. ft. outdoor play space complete 
with a basketball court and a six square court.  A new parking lot 
and security gate were added as well.

NativityNOW – Critical investments were made to both interior and 
exterior upgrades to our building. Our building façade received a 
face-lift with the re-pointing of our historic brick. Inside the building, 
classrooms received fresh paint, new carpet, and mini-split units for 
cooling and heating were installed in every room.  New floors were 
installed on the basement level along with a new locker room and 
bathroom.  Repairs and improvements were made to the faculty 
house at 101 School Street as well. 

These improvements at Nativity Prep help us to keep our commitment 
to graduating young men who are academically prepared for further 
education, inspired to lead their lives with humility, and dedicated to 
serving others.

So, on behalf of the trustees, faculty, staff, and students, we thank you 
from the bottom of our hearts for all your support of our capital campaign 
and your continued participation in our work. This year, we celebrate 22 
years of changing boys' lives in the Greater New Bedford community. 

NATIVITY2020:  
BUILDING OUR COMMUNITY ONE BOY AT A TIME 
PHASE 2, SUSTAINING OUR FUTURE AND OUR PROMISE

TOTAL RAISED $2,200,000

OUR COMMUNITY IS SO MUCH STRONGER NOW  
BECAUSE OF YOU.
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Janniel Berroa

Daniel Cruz

Davante Goodine-
Rodriguez

William Guerreiro

Jhovany Laguerre

Trent Pina

Jarell Quinonez

Messiah Ramos

Simon Rivet

Vicente Romero

Emmanuel Salas

Samuel Salas

Ayden Silva

Eonias Vasquez-Duran

Gerald Wills

Amare Young

CUFFEE 
CLASS OF 2021

HIGH SCHOOLS AND COLLEGES NATIVITY 
GRADUATES ARE CURRENTLY ATTENDING

SECONDARY SCHOOLS

Bishop Stang  
High School

Bristol County  
Agricultural High School

Cushing Academy

Dartmouth High School

Deerfield Academy

Fairhaven High School

Greater New Bedford 
Regional Vocational 
Technical High School

New Bedford  
High School

Phillips Andover Academy

Providence Country  
Day School

Sonora High School

St. Andrew’s School

St. George’s School

Tabor Academy

COLLEGES

Bridgewater  
State University

Bristol  
Community College

Bunker Hill  
Community College EPUT 
Program

Catholic University  
of America

Dartmouth College

Massachusetts College  
of Pharmacy and  
Health Services

New England Institute of 
Technology (NEIT)

Salem State University

University of Massachusetts 
Dartmouth

University of Massachusetts 
Lowell - Honors College

University of  
Rhode Island 

Penn State University

Williams College
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NATIVITY ALUMNI 
SPOTLIGHT

BY JACOB BERMAN 
DEAN OF STUDENTS & 

ALUMNI SUPPORT

The alumni spotlight is on Lestor Maldonado. 
Lestor graduated as a member of the Rodriguez  
Class in 2016. He went on to Greater New Bedford 
Voc-Tech, where he discovered an interest in electrical 
engineering. The Nativity family is proud of the effort, 
determination, and accomplishments of Lestor over 
the years. Please read further to hear more about his 
journey from Lestor himself.

Can you tell us a little about your background, 
where you’re from and grew up?

I was born and raised in New Bedford; I’ve never 
moved out of the city. I’m Hispanic/Latino, both of my 
parents were born in Honduras, and I was their first 
child to be born in the USA.

What are you currently studying and where?

I’m currently studying in a program called the Electrical 
Programming Utility Training (EPUT) Program which is 
a program that’s done by Eversource. We study and 
get a taste of the basics of every part of their field like 
overhead line work, underground, metering, etc. In 
short, it’s an electrical program. In order to graduate 
though, we have to get our associates degree through 
Bunker Hill Community College, which is where I’m 
currently studying.

How did you get into your line of work/what 
inspired and prepared you (i.e. voc classes, 
teachers you had, family, etc.)?

I got into this line of work because I went to Greater 
New Bedford Voc-Tech. When we were in the 
exploratory phase, I wanted to become an engineer, 
but when I explored the electrical shop, it made me 
happy doing it and I was good at it. Because of that 
shop in Voc, I was able to go on co-op with Glynn 
electric as an electrical apprentice for the majority 
of my senior year. Eversource came to our school to 
give a presentation about their program, and it got me 
hooked. I applied and thank God I made it in. Now I’ve 
got a great job ahead of me and will finally be able to 
help my family out of our financial struggle.

LESTOR MALDONADO 
NP Rodriguez Class of 2016
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Lester Maldonado learning how to 
operate a bucket truck, commonly 
used for electrical line maintenance.

What are your interests and hobbies outside  
of work?

I love sports, especially soccer! I’m in love with that 
sport; I love watching it, playing it, and talking about it. I 
also enjoy arts and crafts, especially origami. I actually 
held my own club in 8th grade called origami club and 
had quite a bit of fun with my fellow lower classmates 
making different things out of paper. One I remember 
that we all enjoyed was when we held a paper airplane 
competition. I told them to make their own unique paper 
airplane to see which one goes the longest and we 
threw them in the hallway. Good times!

What does Nativity mean to you? How did your 
education at NP prepare you for what you are  
doing today?

Nativity means a lot to me. They have given me the gift 
of knowledge, even though at the time I didn’t like the 
work, I appreciated it my freshman and sophomore year 
of high school because I’ve already read some of the 
books that they were studying. I can definitely say that 
Nativity definitely helped me to be better with people 
and taught me how to be a gentleman.

What advice would you give to current  
Nativity students?

Some advice I would give them is to be the best that 
they can be with whatever task they are doing, whether it 
be school, work, or sports. If you’re the best at it, people 
will notice your work ethic and give you opportunities 
later in life. Even though the saying “work smarter not 
harder” is true, if you give it your all when you're doing 
something, you will be successful in life!

Do you have any general fond NP memories  
you'd like to share?

I have a lot, but the field trips were always really fun 
and interesting. I remember during one of our teacher-
student basketball games, I hit a half-court shot and 
everyone was going crazy!
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TOTAL INCOME IN SUPPORT OF 
OPERATING ACTIVITIES AND 
CAPITAL PROJECTS:  

ANNUAL REPORT  
OF GIVING FY 2021

ADVANCEMENT/DEVELOPMENT ACTIVITIES

380,922

229,226

226,721

199,710

198,493

107,948

61,500

9,879

$1,414,399

Grants	  

Student Sponsorships	  

Donated Goods & Services	 

Special Solicitations*

Contributions**

PPP Loan Forgiveness

Grants for Capital Projects  

Other	  

	  

27% Grants	  

16% Student  
Sponsorships	  

16% Donated  
Goods & Services	 

14% Special  
Solicitations 

14% Contributions

8% PPP Loan 
Forgiveness

4% Grants for  
Capital Projects

1% Other

TOTAL 
$1,414,399

* In lieu of in-person special events
** Gifts less than $20,000



 We are grateful for the support of our generous donors. 
All donors listed in this section contributed to the overall 
success of Nativity Prep. 

$50,000 AND ABOVE

Rusty & Betsy Kellogg            
Pacifica Foundation
Thomas A. Rodgers Jr.  
Family Foundation
$20,000 - 49,999

Anonymous (1)
Amelia Peabody Foundation
Bancroft Family Foundation
BayCoast Bank
Anthony R. Campbell
James & Kathleen Feeney
Highland Street Foundation
Island Foundation, Inc.
Kenneth L. Sullivan  
Recovable Trust
Leonard & Hilda Kaplan 
Charitable Foundation
Fred & Cindy Mock
Van Sloun Foundation
$10,000 - 19,999

Acushnet Foundation Fund
Richard & Cece Armstrong
Talbot Baker 
Bristol County District Attorney
Bristol County Savings 
Charitable Foundation, Inc.
James Conlin &  
Carole Ferguson
Coughlin Charitable 
Foundation
Michael K. Davis
Roy & Arline Enoksen
William & Martha Forsyth
William & Lyn Herbert in 
memory of Peter Whelan

John Kelleher & Viki Fowler
Raymond & Helen Killian

Robert & Christine Long
Nyes Ledge Capital LLC.
The Maurice & Anne 
Makepeace Family 
Foundation
Mark D. White
George & Alison Wood
$5,000 - 9,999

Michael & Margie Baldwin
Bank Five
Thomas & Gale Beaton
Bruno Family Charitable Fund
William & Karla Burke
Katie & Nicholas Connors
The Driftwood Charitable 
Foundation
Robert & Bonnie Cooper 
Charitable Fund
Ed Debrosse
Christine Ferraro
Grimshaw-Gudewicz 
Charitable Foundation
David Jeffrey
Kevern & Pamela Joyce
David & Jennifer Kaiser
John Kaiser
Peter &  Mary Kavanaugh
Jack & Susan Killian
John Ludes
Sheila B. Martin
Joe & Holly McDonough
Michael M. Moody
Edward Ottensmeyer &  
Anne Donnelson
Deborah Pierce
Estate of Leonildo P. Raposa
Thomas & Martha Rooney
Santos & Santos

Geoffrey  W. Swett
The Bilezikian Family 
Foundation, Inc
The Robert F. Stoico / 
FIRSTFED Charitable 
Foundation
Thomas A. Rodgers Jr.  
Family Foundation  
(special programming)

Dr. & Mrs. Thomas Vallone
Paul & Linda Wynn
$1,000 - 4,999

Anonymous (1)
A Chance in the World, Inc.
Frank & Deborah Antin
Baldwin Brothers, Inc.
Bancroft Family Foundation
Joanna M. Bennett
William & Ann Bruno
Frank & Carol Buda
Claire M. Carvalho
George & Emma Christopher
Coastal Orthodontics, PC
Benjamin Cooper &  
Jackie Delamatre
David Cooper & Mary Keegan 
in honor of Deborah Pierce 
and Frankie Whelan

Thomas Corra &  
Dara Concagh
Elizabeth Dawson
Mr. & Mrs. James  Dildine
Dr. & Mrs. Harry Easterly
George & Lucy Forcier
Ernest Fisher & Ruth Furman
Dennis & Angela Fusco
John & Kari Garber
Thomas Gidwitz &  
Gail Davidson

NATIVITY PREP 
DONORS FY 2021

Gift levels reflect all one-time gifts and Nativity2020 campaign 
pledges received between July 1, 2020 and June 30, 2021. 2021 ANNUAL REPORT    11



Charles J. Gormley
Sheila & James Grady
Margarita Graham
Hawthorne Medical 
Associates LLC
William & Lyn Herbert
Michael & Penny Herlihy
Howley Family Fund
Pete Kavanaugh 
John Kelleher and  
Viki Fowler ^
Kenneth T. and Mildred 
S. Gammons Charitable 
Foundation, Inc.
Elizabeth and Rufus King
Nancy G. Knight
Lawrence & Virginia Koss
Richard & Muriel Lafrance
The Manfredi  
Family Foundation
John & Katie Mannix
McAdams Charitable 
Foundation
Thomas & Susan McAvoy
William McCauley &  
Lynne Sinnott
Arthur & Alberta McLean
Elise Mock in memory of  
John Martin

Daniel & Mayo Morgan
My Brother's Keeper
Dr. & Mrs. Lawrence  J. 
Oliveira
Sarah  Rodgers McNeill
Richard & Joan Roller
Stephen & Anne Sedgwick
James B. Stowe
William J. Synnott

The Congregational  
Church of South Dartmouth
The Herb Block Foundation
Frankie Whelan 
Hans and Ann Ziegler ▲
GIFTS UP TO $999

Anonymous (2)
The Ailes Family ▲
Joseph & Marge Aleardi
Charles Alexander
Cecilia K. Alkalay
Joyce Amaral & Mike Sayles
Richard S. Anderson
Andrew Long  
Charitable Endeavors
Lillian Taggart Andrews
Dave & Patricia Andrews
Ann M. Borges, LLC
Christopher &  
Patricia Arnold ♦
Christopher &  
Patricia Arnold ▲
Gordon Assing &  
Mary-Ann Zalman
William B. Augustine
Peter Baglioni ♦
Virginia & Donald Bailey ▲
Ricardo & Pamela Bermudez
John Bodenmann
Andrew & Christina Bonney
Virginia & Myles Boone ♦
M. Braun Inc. ♦
William & Kathleen Brennan
Joseph & Colleen Brosnan in 
honor of Kevin Brosnan

William & Ann Bruno ▲
John Buck & Susan Alderman

Frank & Carol Buda ^
William & Barbara Burke ▲
Richard & Patricia Burke
Joseph & Linda Burke
Helen Burke Montague  
in honor of Terry  
Schaefer Severance

Toby & Barbara Burr
Edmund & Kathy Butler ♦
Carey Bzdok &  
the Ally Team ▲
Louise Boyd Cadwell in honor 
of Terry Schaefer Severance

Christine &  
Michael Cahillane ▲
Esther A. Caran
Frank & Liz Carbone in honor 
of the teachers and  
Claire Carvalho

Frank & Liz Carbone in honor 
of Julian Pereira

Thomas & Polly Cardea in 
memory of John Martin

Michael & Monica Carey
Ray Carpenter
James L. Carr
Ray & Sunny Carvalho
Lida B. Cavanaugh
Jeremiah & Patrice Coholan
Henry & Eloise Collins
Jonathan R. Conklin in 
memory of John Martin

Jerry & Judy Coogan ♦ 
Jerry & Judy Coogan
David Cooper &  
Mary Keegan ^
John Cotta
Susan W. Cox in honor of  
Tom and Martha Rooney

Gift levels reflect all one-time gifts and Nativity2020 campaign 
pledges received between July 1, 2020 and June 30, 2021. 12    NATIVITY PREPARATORY SCHOOL



Gary & Marie Cox ▲
Alastair Craig
Red & Paula Cummings in 
memory of Tom Rodgers

Kate & Fred Dabney
John & Linda Davis in the 
name of the Amy & Robert 
Rands Foundation

Dawson Real Estate, Inc.  
In honor of Ann Bruno,  
Trustee Emeritus

Dawson Real Estate, Inc. ▲
Muriel Decosta
The DeMello Family Trust ♦
Margaret F. DeMeritt
Deanna Devine ▲
Ronald & Brenda Dias ♦ ▲
Anthony & Amanda Dragga
Ray & Susan Drouin
Caroline & Irving Duran ▲
Robert Durkin
Timothy H. Dyer
Breck & Jeanne Eagle ▲ 
Mike & Maureen Ecker
Edens Garden & Florist Shop
John & Pamela Evans
Annette U. Ewing ▲
Peter Fallon ●
Peter & Linda Fenton
Constance Feid ♦
Martin Flinn
Rebecca Flynn  
in honor of Allison Wood

Margaret A. Ford
Will Forsyth in honor of 
Therese "Nan" Goldrick

Julie & William Forziati ♦

Frank Walsh  
Landscaping Co, Inc.
Norman & Marthamarie Fuller
Dennis & Angela Fusco ♦ ▲
Steven &  Anne Gallagher  
in honor of Therese Goldrick

Tom & Joan Galvin
Paul H. Gariepy &  
Susan K. Teller ♦
Dave Giblin  
in honor of Jake Berman

Joseph & Ruth Goldrick
Erin & Joe Goldrick
Daniel & Kathryn Goldrick
Thomas & Patricia Goldrick  
in honor of Jay Goldrick

Michael J. Goldrick  
in honor of John T. Goldrick

Jose & Kathy Gonsalves
John & Anne P. Gorczyca ▲
Nancy Gozdz ▲
Sheila & James Grady
Alexander & Garrett Gryska
Lawrence & Alane Hall
David & Elizabeth Hamm ▲
Raymond & Mary Harrington
David Harrington
Warren & Marcia Hathaway  
in honor of Bob &  
Bonnie Cooper

Jeffrey A. Hayward ☐
Andrew & Betsy Hoag ▲
Peter Holmes
David & Susan Horne
Marianne Hughes ♦
Michael & Elaine Jennings ▲
John T. Veale, D.M.D. &  
Peter G. Veale, D.M.D., Inc.

Marianne Jones  
in memory of Dan McCormick

Kirk & Sheila Joslin
James & Laurie Kay
Gerald & Kathleen Kennealey
Brendan Kennealey &  
Nicole Duffy
Jack & Susan Killian ♦ ▲ 
Raymond & Helen Killian ♦ ▲
Lawrence  Knowles
L. Brian Koss in honor of  
Ginny & Larry Koss

Roger Lacoste
Leo & Kathryn Lamontagne
Roger & Barbara Lamy
Stanley & Martha  
Linowski, Jr. ♦
Joanne P. Long
Roland L. Loper ♦
Demarest Lloyd MacDonald
William Q. MacLean
Leo & Joanne Maestranzi ☐ 
Richard Manzi
Robert & Pauline Marckini ♦
Robert Marklin
Jeffrey Martin
Elizabeth Martone ♦
William & Kate Marvel
Mattapoisett Shores 
Association, Inc. ▲
Thomas & Susan McAvoy ☐ 

John J. McGarrie  
in honor of Mary Worden

Alice McGrath ♦ 
Joseph & Rosemary McGuill
Arthur & Alberta McLean
Robert & Eileen Merlino ♦ ▲

NATIVITY PREP 
DONORS FY 2021
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Robert & Catherine Michaud
Elise Mock
John & Gina Monaghan
Paul & Elaine Morse
Keith & Elizabeth Murphy
John & Danielle Murray
Robert & Susan Muse ▲
Joseph F. Napoli
NB Star Kids Scholarship 
Program, Inc.
Edwin & Barbara Nicholson ▲
George & Nancy Nicholson ▲ 
Northgate Advisors, Ltd.
Steven & Caroline Oliveira
Lawrence &  
Charlotte Oliveira ♦ 

Norma Olivier Warburton  
in memory of  
Dr. Richard Warburton 

Orthodontic Specialists of 
Southeastern Massachusetts
John & Mary Paone
Paradis Metalworks ♦
F. Elizabeth "Betty" Parker
Frank and Laura Perrine
Stephen & Carolyn Pettey
Susan Pizzolato ▲
William Prescott
Patrick & Ute Prevost ▲
Anne  H. Price
Richard & Kathy Reilly
Frances  M. Resca
Charles & Julie Rhind  
in memory of Peter Esty

Nicole Rhind
Charles &  
Kathleen Rivenburg ▲

Virginia Rivenburg ▲
Paul Rivenburg ▲
Kerry & John Roberts ♦
Jorge & Jennifer Rodriguez
John P. Rompf
Thomas & Martha Rooney ^
Mark & Donna Ross
Greg & Jennifer Russell
James Rymer ▲
S.A. Davol Co. Inc
Irving & Claire Salley ♦
Frederic (Tim) Schaefer in 
memory of Peter Schaefer

Thomas & Kate Schmitt
Frances "Terry"  
Schaefer Severance
James & Kathleen Shannon
Aaron & Rochelle Shatkin  
in memory of John Martin

Robert S. Sherman  
in honor of John Kelleher

Robin & Tim Shields
Harry & Anne Shoemaker
Arthur & Blanca Short ▲
Valarie Silva
Tom & Barbara Slaight ●
Priscilla M. Smartt
St. Gabriel's Episcopal Church
James & Pat Steever ♦ ▲
Alan & Jocelyn Stickles
Edmund H. Stone
Stonehill College
James B. Stowe ♦ ▲
Joseph & Maryann Sullivan
Ernest & Maryanne  
Suprenant ▲

Sandra Sylvia  
in memory of Marg Bills

Sandra Sylvia ♦ 

Daniel Tichon ♦ 
David  B. Titus
Donna Cordeiro Tobin  
in memory of Lora Sharpe

Allen & Carolyn Uchman
Edward Urquhart ♦
Stephen & Julie Vasil in honor 
of William & Ann Bruno

Henry & Marion Wainer
Wayne Walega ♦
Frankie Whelan
Eleanor Whelan  
Katherine S. White
Mary M. Worden
Geoff Worrell
Paul & Linda Wynn ♦
Hans & Ann Ziegler ▲

Gift levels reflect all one-time gifts and Nativity2020 campaign 
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♦ donations made  
in memory of  
Barbara Urquhart

▲ donations made  
in memory of  
David Rivenburg

● donations made  
in memory of  
John McDonough

☐ donations made  
in memory of John Dawson

^ donations made  
in memory of Peter Whelan

Our sincere thanks to all 
those who gave IN-KIND 
DONATIONS to support our 
2020 Nativity Prep  
Golf Tournament.

Special thanks to the 
Thomas Rodgers Family 
Foundation for gifts to 
special programming.

A special recognition to 
volunteer Sandy Sylvia for 
her time and commitment 
to Nativity through her 
annual gift card party every 
November since 2011.

Please accept our apology  
if you find an error or 
omission throughout this 
annual report for fiscal year 
2020-2021.  

Please contact Garrett 
Gryska at 508-994-3800 so 
we can correct our records 
for the future.   

Thank you!
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PHOTOS BY RAY CARPENTER 
DESIGN BY SAGE HILL DESIGN

66 SPRING STREET,  
NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740

@nativitynb
nativitynewbedford

NATIVITY BOARD 
OF TRUSTEES 
2020-2021

Tom Beaton

Ann Bruno**

Robert Bogan

Frank Buda***

William Burke, Jr.*,***

Jim Dildine

Jim Feeney

Charlie Fellows

Jay Goldrick***  
Head of School

Jose Gonsalves

Barry Hynes**

Jennifer Kaiser

Peter Kavanaugh*,***
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